
IN MEMORIAM 

Vagn Mejdahl, head of the Nordic Luminescence Laboratory, died on August 21 1997. 
Among his many activities he was a leading figure on the steering committee behind 
the series of Nordic Archaeometry meetings. He was responsible for organising both 
meetings in Denmark - Elsinor in 1981 and Esbjerg in 1993 - and attended all seven 
meetings, including the Iast one in Savonlinna. His characteristically careful and 
friendly manner was an asset to the discussions following the lectures, all of which he 
attended despite his ill health. Undergirding his work was a deep interest and encour-
agement in building contacts between archaeologists and natural scientists. 

We have lost an enthusiastic scientist, an excellent colleague and a good friend. 
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